



ILLAWARRA BILLIARDS & SNOOKER ASSOCIATION INC. GENERAL MEETING

Held at The Builders Tuesday 10TH February 2015

Meeting opened 7.00 pm

PRESENT

J. Langdon C. Chilby Dapto Lgs, T. Green Corrimal Lgs, B. Dal Santo Fraternity
T. Rapps M Davis. Bomaderry BC D. Reilly Wests

COMMITTEE L. Bradley, M. Handley G. Fell D. Fairley G. Emerton

APOLOGIES A. Stainthorpe Corrimal RSL P. Davis Bomaderry RSL P. Lapham Coledale RSL
S. Batelic Shellharbour S. Cowie The Builders. J Hennes Bulli Workers

ABSENT

Minutes from previous meeting read and confirmed. G. Fell B. Dal Santo

BUSINESS ARISING There has been no response from Sydney in regards to starting the Illawarra V Sydney competition. Gary has tried many times to make contact and has not received any reply.

CORRESPONDENCE Nil

TREASURERS REPORT The Treasurer reported a balance of \$21,526.21. A copy has been sent to all clubs. The Treasurer also mentioned that she is having problems with E-mail as NBN is going through and the provider has stated that there may be some problems in the future. If anyone sends me an E-mail and receives no response please ring me.

GAMES SECRETARY

ALL CLUBS PLEASE NOTE THAT THERE WILL BE NO NAMES ACCEPTED AFTER THE CLOSING DATE ON NOMINATION SHEETS.

RECORDER The Recorder is having trouble understanding the results from the phone calls on the nights of competition. Could the team captains take more time and speak more clearly so as the Recorder can understand the results.....Thank You Also some of the gradings of some players is to be looked into.

GENERAL BUSINESS Tony Rapps asked about the grading for Graham Davis from Div 1 back to Div 2 seeing as the rules have now changed and a player can only go up or down one increment. Gary put forward a suggestion that the penalty points in Billiards be increased to 5 10 and 15pts respectively for late result sheets Late phone results etc, as billiards scores are higher than Snooker matches. This is to be put as a proposal for the AGM. As attendance is very poor at Delegates meetings Lyn suggested that we only have Delegates meetings when needed and everything is to be discussed at the AGM and Rule change meeting in November. This would be put as a proposal at the AGM. Lyn to send out E-mail to all Clubs prior to the meeting this season to see if they have anything on the agenda to be discussed. The only meeting that's needs to still stand is a delegates meeting held in May which we have for Registrations. Things cannot be changed during the season therefore all items would be discussed at the AGM. I have personally found more correspondence through E-mails and Facebook and we seem to get better results.

MEETING CLOSED 7.40 pm.

**THE NEXT MEETING IS THE REGISTRATION MEETING
AT THE BUILDERS
ON TUESDAY 12TH MAY 2015 AT 7.00PM**

In future any Club wanting a regrading for players, could you please put it in writing as an E-Mail and send it to the recorder or the secretary. Thank You.